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Dear Dr. Roger B Marks
Congratulate the success of your IEEE 802.16 Working Group meeting#31 held last month in
Shenzhen, China. We were happy to have quite number of delegates from China participate this
meeting, which showed the great interest from Chinese industry. We hope there will be more
meetings in the future held in China.

Led by Mr. Wen Ku, the Direct General of Science and Technology Department of MII, we had a
very good meeting with IEEE-SA President Mr. Jim Carlo, Ms. Terry deCourcelle and you in
Shenzhen. We believed our meeting and discussion was very productive, we had better
understanding about each other and we were pleased that we also identified some areas for
possible cooperation between IEEE-SA and CCSA.

I reported our meeting to the CCSA General Secretary Mr. Zhou Baoxin, he was very impressive
about our meeting and he would like to further explore our cooperation in several areas, including
IEEE 802.3, 802.11 and 802.16 and other possible areas

It was really a good start for both sides of us. We hope to extend our relationship in the future.

Best Regards;

Shumin Cao
Deputy Secretary-General of CCSA
Chairperson of Wireless Technical Committee of CCSA

cc: Mr. Jim Carlo, Terry deCourcelle
   Mr. Wen Ku, Mr. Zhou Baoxin
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